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Professional Development Fact Sheet

People that qualify for PD Fund use:  Teaching staff, EHS and Collaborating Center Teachers
Staff that can qualify with authorization:  Assistant Teachers, Coaches, Site Supervisors, and Teachers/Collaborating Center Teachers wanting to attain a degree beyond an Associate Degree. Staff must be employed by NMCAA or partnering with NMCAA for one year before being eligible to use Professional Development funds.

If classes are being taken during normal work hours, then sick and personal time will be used. 
Professional Development Funds pay for:  Classes, books, substitute time (with prior approval), and incentive pay for those teachers with a degree (Associates, Bachelors, Masters).
Items the PD Funds will not pay for: mileage, food and hotel.  NMCAA will not pay for degrees or certificates obtained before employment and does not pay for substitutes to get a CDA or take college classes.
*If you drop a class after the deadline of getting reimbursed you will be responsible for payment

of the class.  When registering for your next class you will be responsible for payment until a grade is turned in showing completion of the class.  At that time, you will be reimbursed for the class as long as it was a part of your Professional Development Plan for the current year.  If your employment has been terminated or you leave employment with NMCAA before a class has been paid for you will be responsible for the full payment of tuition and books.
The following are steps to be taken to use PD Funds:

1.  Meet with an advisor from your chosen college to work out a college plan for the degree you     

are wishing to attain.  Send this into the Education Coach Manager to be a part of your college file.

2.  Sign a NMCAA Professional Development Statement.  (This only needs to be done 

     once and will be kept on file with the Education Coach Manager).

3.  Once a year, fill out the PD Forecast form to indicate the funds you plan on using for the

     upcoming school year.  You will receive this back within a month showing the funds you 

     were approved to use.

Once steps 1-3 have been completed, there are two ways payment of classes/books can take place:  

1.  The student can pay for the classes/books at the time of registration.  The student will attach      

     the receipts to a blue expense sheet to get reimbursed.

2.  The student can request a letter to be sent out by the ED Manager saying the Agency

     will pay for the classes/books.  If this route is chosen, please do it well in advance to ensure a 
     timely payment of your registration.
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